From: John Kraft <john@heirloomvideography.net>
Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2014 9:11 PM

To: foiarequests@eiu.edu

Subject: FOIA Request (EIU) 6-15-2014

In accordance with the lilinois Freedom Of Information Act, | request the following:

1. All payments to Coles County, ETSB, etc. for dispatching services for the past 3 years.
2. Copy of any contract, intergovernmental agreement, and invoices for the past 3 years.
3. Copy of any statutory reference that authorizes such expenditures.

This is not a commercial request. { RECE'VED
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Electronic copies preferred.

Thanks,

John Kraft



